
 
 
 
SNIPPETS OF NEWS 
 
Isle of Wight Observer 14 September 1895 
Public Works Committee - Mr. Groves brought up the report of the Committee, as follows, which 
was adopted: 
1) - Your committee report that plans were deposited by Mr. O. James on the 27th ultimo, for the 
erection of a pair of villas in Well-street. 
 
 
Isle of Wight Observer 12 March 1898 .. Plans - By Mr. O. James, on the 1st inst., for the erection 
of three pairs of cottages in Well-street and they recommend that the plans, not being in accordance 
with the bye-laws, be disapproved.   
 
 


